Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Dittrich, John W <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 11:44 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: XCF81-191114-C-1410 Remediation Plan - OXY - Cedar Canyon 15-1 SWD - (2RP-5523)
Robert,

We did not scrape the site. The heavy rain fall that occurred right after this release, washed the spill away. There were
many washed out areas which did not allow us to get to the sight so we can delineate the site. Once we were able to get
there, the spill had been washed away. Thank you.

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 11:14 AM

To: Dittrich, John W <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>;
Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] XCF81-191114-C-1410 Remediation Plan - OXY - Cedar Canyon 15-1 SWD - (2RP-5523)

Wade,

Was the Cedar Canyon 15-1 SWD release scraped before the samples were taken? The C-141 says the concentration of
dissolved chloride in the produced water was >10,000 mg/l. All of the samples, even the surface samples were under
the 600 mg/kg limit. Please help me understand how a release of this size and the lab analysis match up.

Thanks

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us




